

HOLE NOTES



mgcsa.org

Vol. 32, No. 10

Official Publication of the Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

Dec.-January 2002

CERTIFIED GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT AT WOODHILL COUNTRY CLUB

Rick Fredericksen Elected President

Accepts Gavel from Outgoing President Paul Eckholm, CGCS



RICK FREDERICKSEN, CGCS, Woodhill Country Club (on right) accepts the President's Gavel at the Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association's 74th Annual Meeting on December 5th from out-going President Paul Eckholm, CGCS, Heritage Links Golf Course. See Page 12 for complete election results.

PERIODICAL
Please Deliver Promptly